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E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
February 22, 2011 
 
TO:   Board of Trustees 
 
FROM:   Trustee H. MacKenzie 
 
SUBJECT:   Motion re Advocacy Committee 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Advocacy Committee consult with the Edmonton 
Catholic School Board on their latest postcard campaign for 
adequate, predictable and sustainable provincial funding and, 
in the context of our broader advocacy efforts, consider 
making a recommendation to the Board for the development 
of a comparable EPSB-appropriate document. 
 

* * * * * 
 
Notice of the above motion was served at the February 8, 2011 board meeting.  
 
A copy of the Edmonton Catholic School Board document has been provided as 
information. 
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APPENDIX I – Edmonton Catholic School Board Postcard 
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